Dalton Wood HOA Meeting Minuets August 3, 2018

On August 3, 2018, a meeting with the HOA Board was called to order at 4:30 pm, to approve switching
Property Management Companies from Bosshardt Management Company to Leland Management
Company.

Board Members present during the meeting were Tracy Earls, Adrianna Seoane and Stephen Israel. Ron
Averbeck joined via teleconference.

Joni Hoffman was also present.

The vote was unanimous to switch to Leland Management and the meeting was terminated.



